Kiowa County Election Canvassers Meeting Courthouse Lower Level Conference Room November 14, 2016

John Unruh, Bert Lowery, Ron Freeman and Kristi Cooper attended the election canvas meeting.

At 9:00 am the canvas began with the County Clerk Kristi Cooper presenting 72 provisional ballots that need to be reviewed. After they went through the provisional ballots 52 were approved to be counted and 19 were not approved due to not being registered in Kiowa County and 1 for not providing photo ID. The Election board opened all the provisional ballots and handed them to the Clerk to put them in piles by precincts. Next she read each provisional ballot and gave totals to the judges. Once the provisional ballots were tallied, she then went on to read the write ins and the receipt tapes from the tabulators from each precinct. Once all the ballots and receipts were accounted for the Commissioners went over their totals they each had to make sure they were the same. After the totals matched Bert moved to approve the totals for the November 8th 2016 General Election and Ron seconded, motion carried 3-0.

Meeting adjourned at 3:47

Kiowa	County	Election	Canvasser	Board	
-------	--------	----------	-----------	-------	--

John W. Unruh, Chairman

Bert Lowery

Ron Freeman

Attest:

Kristi Cooper, County Clerk